DECISION PAPER

TO:              Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:      Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:       March 12, 2007

SUBJECT:    Living to Serve FFA Grant
REQUEST

This is to request permission for John Hardin High School be permitted to apply for the Living to Serve FFA Grant.

DISCUSSION

The National FFA Organization is excited to announce it is now accepting proposals from FFA chapters for the Living to Serve Grant.  The maximum grant award is $2000 and is to address a priority need in the community.  The project must be completed by November 2007.  If any matching funds are required it is the responsibility of the school or the individual and not the responsibility of the Hardin County Board of Education.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Coordinator of Grant Applications & Reporting recommends that Living to Serve FFA Grant be approved.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move to allow the John Hardin High School to apply for the Living to Serve FFA Grant.
